
PROVIDER ALERT
New ABA Treatment Plan Template

August 3, 2023

Target Audience: Applied Behavior Analysis Providers

Optum Maryland would like to announce the availability of a new Treatment Plan template
which can be viewed on the ABA Providers section of the Optum Maryland website on the
Provider Manual & Form page.

While the treatment plan template is not required at this time, we highly encourage
providers to review the template and either adopt the layout or adjust their current
templates to ensure all areas are accounted for.

As the network continues to grow, our hope is to streamline the review process by
bringing some standardization to the treatment plans sent for review which should allow
the Clinical Reviewers to:

1. Spend less time searching for specific components

2. Allow for more in-depth reviews

3. Allow additional time for more reviews

For any questions related to this Provider Alert, please contact Optum Maryland at
ombhaba@optum.com.

Thank you,

Optum Maryland Team

https://maryland.optum.com/content/dam/ops-maryland/documents/autism/aba-updates/Optum%20Treatment%20Plan%20Template_V1.pdf
https://maryland.optum.com/content/ops-maryland/maryland/en/autism/manual.html
mailto:ombhaba@optum.com

